
 
   
 

NEWSLETTER – FRIDAY 25th OCTOBER 2024 
 

Collection & Drop Off Cygnets Room 
When you drop off your children to pre-school, could you please ensure that you bring your child 
onto the premises and not let them run in from the pathway.  Also, at collection time please enter 
the premises to collect your child, thank you. 
 
We have this black vinyl sofa available free.  It will be outside Cygnets entrance for collection, first 
come first served! 

 
Activities 

 
In Cygnets Room this week we have been making potions and mixing together our ingredients 

 
In the sensory tray we have been exploring different textures to find the hidden bones 



 
 
 

 

 

We have been making Halloween scenes with stickers 

 

We made some mini Halloween cup cakes. 

 

 

This week in Swans Room we have been painting leaves using autumn colours 

 

 

 



 

 

The playdough has moved to the maths table and we have been making balls to match the 

numbers 

There has also been a few spooky activities: 

A creepy Halloween tuff tray and playdough table 

 

Tipping and pouring orange rice to find the witches, pumpkins and ghosts and for messy play we 

had water beads and shaving foam 

 

We will be closed next week for half term and will re-open on Monday 4th November.  Have a good 

week everyone! 

Little Swans Pre-school 


